UNITED METHODIST NURSERY SCHOOL

PHOTO PERMISSION SLIP

From time to time we take pictures during school activities.

We would like your permission to use these pictures on our future website, nursery school Facebook page, in newsletters, and/or on our bulletin boards.

We will never reference your child by name or provide any specific information regarding your child.

| Please take a moment to let us know your preferences regarding our use of photos of your children: |
|---|
| Yes. I grant permission to use photos of my child on the United Methodist Nursery school's website & Facebook page, and /or newsletters. (pictures only no names) |
| Yes . I grant permission to use my child's photo on classroom bulletin boards and projects. |
| No. Please do NOT take or use any photos of my child. |
| Child's name : |
| Parent/Guardian signature : |
| Dato: |